Dave Lunde

From: Dave Lunde <davelunde@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2023 8:25 AM

To: Dave Lunde

Subject: Members of the Legislature,

Members of the Legislature,

In reference to Bill 1151 | am supporting this bill as | believe the North Dakota Game and Fish Dept overstepped their
authority by not allowing hunting over bait.

There is not enough evidence to prove this theory. Every winter deer gather in herds of 50, 100 or even more
throughout the state.

In the unit where | reside and hunt there is an ample deer population. Hunter success would be improved by supporting
this bill.
Many deer are hit by vehicles which should be in a hunters deep freeze instead of laying along the highway.

A concerned Hunter,

David Lunde

Sent from my iPhone



